From: Mitzi Dodd [mailto:mitzidodd@icloud.com]

Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 8:33 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Opposition to Application of D.P.Murphy Inc -Docket #PD527

Please accept this email as my objection to the proposed new gas station by PD Murphy in the town of Borden-Carleton.

The existing gas stations in the town have been serving the community faithfully for decades!!! Borden-Carleton is NOT
in need of another gas station

Respectfully,
Mitzi Dodd

Sent from my iPhone



